
SAVE THE DATE 

MAY 17TH – 19TH, 2024 
SUMMER SEMINAR ASSEMBLY AKA SSA 

 
 

WARM BEACH CONFERENCE CENTER 
STANWOOD, WA 98292 

 
There will be a variety of service workshops, spiritual meetings, and some exciting fun and frolic events. 

 
Of course, this is where the opportunity to hear the Delegate’s Report happens. 

 
This year you will pay a flat fee of $270.00 for the entire weekend. This will include lodging and meals. 

 
This year includes dinner on Friday evening, as well as three meals on Saturday and Sunday breakfast. 

 
Something available this year is a Day Pass. The day pass is for use on Saturday only.  

(There are NO Friday or Sunday day passes.) The Saturday pass will cost $96.00. Included in the Day Pass are lunch and 
dinner. This Day Pass can be used from 8:30am to 10:30pm on Saturday. 

 
Cabins and dorm-style rooms will be available on a FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVE basis. This year ALL rooms have a private 
bath. Accommodations for disabilities are available. Each room has a queen bed and a bunkbed. No-one needs to sleep 
on the top bunk, unless they want to. If you want to share a room with specific members, you MUST write their names 
on the registration form. Ideally, it would help lots if registration froms were sent in at the same time or within a few 
days of each other. If you pay with Venmo or Zelle, the price stays the same. If you pay with PayPal, your cost will be 

$280.00, due to fees charges and added on by PayPal. (If we continue to use PayPal) 
No single occupancy rooms are available this year. 

 
Please do NOT contact Warm Beach about reserving a cabin or room or food or technology equipment, as this 

responsibility has been given to the Area Alt. Chair and Registration Team. 
 

For questions about lodging, food or…? contact alt-chair@wa-al-anon.org or 425.923.0381. 
(Send me a text for the fastest reply or call back.) 

 
Online and hardcopy registration forms for SSA will be available by and at Feb. AWSC. 

 
A friendly reminder that SSA is a working assembly or Al-Anon members; even if it feels like a vacation. 
There are limited numbers of beds available. We ask that you not bring family or those not in Al-Anon. 

mailto:alt-chair@wa-al-anon.org

